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General Comment

I read that the Bush administration wants to make a policy change in regards to
the Endangered Species Act that would effectively give government agencies the
power to make decisions that by-pass the scientific considerations of the Fish
and Wildlife Service. I am absolutely against this gutting of the ESA. It is
another egregious example of the administration's anti-environment, and
anti-science position that has already caused great damage to our country. Do
not let this happen.
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